
Ashworth Middle School’s 

Annual Strawberry Sale 
January 10th – 22nd

Cost per flat is $22.00

1) All money must be collected as sales are made

2) No online orders this year

3) Turn all money into the front office no later than 
January 22nd during homeroom

4) As last year, parents and guardians will 
be notified the day prior to
pick up

5) Each student that sells 15 or more flats will 
receive a ¼ zip Warriors pullover

Last year's Strawberry Sale was a tremendous 
success due to the gracious support you gave 
Ashworth Middle School. Please know the majority 
of the proceeds go toward our annual Night of the 
Stars event we host for our students that qualify. 
We appreciate your continued support of 
Ashworth’s students and staff. Thank you and Go 
Warriors​!


